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NOTICE TO OFFERORS
December 13, 2016

GVB RFP 2017-004 Consumer Website Development and Redesign

The Guam Visitors Bureau (GVB) issued Request for Proposal GVB RFP 2017-004 Consumer
Website Development and Redesign on November 25, 2016. GVB received numerous
questions from interested Offerors that highlighted the need to further evaluate the
requirements of the project.

Therefore, in my capacity as Chief Procurement Officer and pursuant to 2 GAR Div. 4 Section
3NsM(B)(ii), | have determined that it is in the best interest of the Guam Visitors Bureau
to cancel this solicitation. Proposed amendments to ¢lear up questions received by GVB from
interested Offerors would be of such magnitude that a new solicitation is desirable.

Accordingly, this solicitation is cancelled pursuant to 5 Guam Code Ann. §5225, 2 GAR §3715,
and Section Ill, Item No. 3.12 Cancellation of Solicitation; Delays.

Please be aware that the Guam Visitors Bureau may re-solicit the requirement in the very near
future.
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JON NATHAN DENIGHT
President and CEO

***NOTHING FOLLOWS***



